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Approval of contract with J.R. Wauford & Co. for work related to Interbasin Transfer Permits

SUMMARY: Attached is a contract with J.R. Wauford & Company for the assistance of preparing
applications for the renewal of the City of Crossville’s Interbasin Transfer permit and TVA 26a permit.

The Director of Engineering recommends the approval of the contract in the amount of $10,000.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve contract
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